
OC Kids Pre school  
11362 Brookhurst Street. 

Garden Grove  
714/530-7263 Tis the Season for Giving! 

 It’s that time of year again, the kids are getting antsy for the sea-
son’s festivities! We will be celebrating with Christmas Spirit Week 
from  December 16th –20th. As a friendly reminder, Flu season is 

upon us. If your child is exhibiting a fever, cough, runny nose, 
and/or a sore throat please keep them home and monitor them; 
please seek medical attention if needed. Please note that your 

child may only return to school when symptoms have fully cleared 
or a doctor’s note has been given to return. May your holidays be 
filled with joy and the New Year be overflowing with all the good 

things in life. Happy Holidays from OC Kids! 

OC Kids  News 

Jayce C. 12/2 
Andrei S. 12/6 

Lia S. 12/17 
Samaya M. 12/17 
Soleil M. 12/17 

Samuel C. 12/26 
Aranza C. 12/27 
Ms. Evelyn C . 

12/28 
Ms. Delilah 12/30 

December 2024 

Monthly Curriculum 
               This month the children will be focusing on: 
 
Winter Bears– this week, the children will talk about different types of 
bears, hibernation, and even end the week with their very own Teddy 
Bear Picnic!  
Colors of the Season– teachers will go over the colors Green, White, 
Silver, and Gold and relate them to iconic symbols of the holiday sea-
son. 
Christmas Around the World– classrooms will discuss holiday tradi-
tions  from around the world, and what important influences each 
country’s  
Holiday has had on the traditions we all know here in America. 
Holiday Celebrations-  the last  week of the month will be a short 
week  
devoted to celebrating the end of the holiday season, Christmas,  
Hanukkah, Kwanzaa, and we will end with a New Year’s Eve Pre-
Party! 
Winter Wonderland- as winter is in full swing classrooms will discuss 
and go over all things in the winter like snowflakes and Igloos. 

Special Days to  
Remember 

December  

Dec. 6th Holiday Photos 
Dec.10th Holiday Recit-

al 
Dec. 12th Santa Visit 
Dec. 16th-20th Spirit 

Week 
Dec. 23rd– Jan 3rd 
Elementary School 

Break 
Dec. 25th & 26th  
Christmas Break 
School Closed 

Dec. 26th Kwanzaa  
Begins 

Dec. 31st & Jan. 1st 

Elementary Holiday Break 
Dec. 23rd - Jan. 3rd we will be open full-day for all Elementary 
Students. During these days, we have planned all kinds of fun 

activities. Hope to see you all here for a fun Winter Break! 


